
 
JOINT SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE/BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, November 2, 2021 @ 7:00 P.M. 
 

This meeting of the Special Events Committee was conducted online via Zoom webinar and Telephonically. 

 

APPROVED 

Committee Co-Chair Steve Randall called the meeting to order at 7:04 P.M.  

Committee members in attendance were: Steve Randall (Co-Chair), Myrl Schreibman (Co-Chair), Char 

Rothstein, Dr. Faye Barta, Joan Trent, Aida Abkarians, Bonnie Klea and Glenn Jennings. 

The minutes from October 5th were approved as written, and the minutes from October 22nd were approved as 
amended. 
 
There were no Comments from the Chair(s). 
 
Co-Chair Myrl Schreibman stated that we were in the final awards phase of the Halloween Houses event. Mr. 
Schreibman also stated that the event was a Home Run with nearly 1,000 people going to see the houses, and 
that the creativity this year far surpassed that of the first year’s event. The event came in under budget and we 
had more community business participation than any event in the past. Co-chair Steve Randall expressed 
similar views to those stated by Mr. Schreibman. Mr. Schreibman noted that the checks and balances that 
existed between Steve Randall, Saif Mogri and himself regarding the applications worked out very well.  
 
The plan is for the prizes and awards to be taken to the winners on Sunday, November 7th. 
 
There was a discussion of next year’s Halloween Event, and Mr. Schreibman suggested that because there 
were so many great displays this year, that we may add some additional awards such as Honorable Mentions. 
He also suggested that we create lawn signs for the winning houses to display, and that he received a phone 
call from a local TV station who said they wanted to cover next year’s event. Aida suggested that the Maiden 
Society participate in promoting the event again next year. 
 
Steve has reached out to the West Valley Christian Church regarding the 2022 Senior’s Valentine Day Dinner 
Dance, but has not heard back. Char stated that City Covid restrictions may prevent this event. Myrl suggested 
that in that case we could have a “Senior Spring Event” in May. Steve will continue to work on both. 
 
There were no members of the public present to make any public comments. 
 
The next Special Events Committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, December 7, 2021 at 7:00 P.M. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by Steve Randall at 8:18 P.M.                                              


